Masking Update

Hawks Family

As you are aware, public health guidance regarding the use of masks has
changed as of March 21. As ever we will be following their guidance but need
to make you aware that individual facilities may have their own rules and
guidelines.

We therefore recommend that safety representatives continue to check
guidelines for venues and that all players, coaches and spectators have a mask

with you at all times and that you continue to comply with any requirements.

We support everyone’s choice and any form of bullying or harassment (either way) will
not be tolerated.
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